
Agenda Item B.1 
 PRESENTATION 
 Meeting Date:  October 20, 2020  
 
 
 
 
TO: Mayor and Councilmembers  
 
FROM: Vyto Adomaitis, Neighborhood Services and Public Safety Director 
 
SUBJECT:  Presentation of City Tile and Appreciation for Service – Motors 

Officer/Deputy John De Leon, Santa Barbara County Sheriff’s Office and 
Introduce Deputy Matt Dawson who will be Deputy De Leon’s 
Replacement. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Receive a presentation of a City tile to Motors Officer/Deputy John De Leon and introduce 
Deputy Matt Dawson who will be replacing Deputy De Leon in the Motors Unit. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Deputy John De Leon has recently been promoted to Detective in the Sheriff’s Office 
Coroner’s Bureau. In appreciation for his outstanding service to the City of Goleta in the 
Motors Unit for over 13 years, he is being presented a City Tile. In addition, we will be 
introducing Deputy Matt Dawson, who will be replacing Deputy De Leon.  I will be joined 
by Lt. Rich Brittingham, Chief of Police Services for the City and Sergeant John Maxwell 
of the City’s Motor Unit in the presentation.  
 
Reviewed By:  Approved By: 
 
 
___________________  _________________     
Kristine Schmidt    Michelle Greene 
Assistant City Manager        City Manager 
 
         


